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 16th November 2018

Newsletter 9                                                                                                 

Dear Parents,
‘It is not what you do for your children, but what you have taught them to do for themselves, that will make them successful human beings.’
Congratulations to our Stars of the Week:
Ash – James for always making good choices
Oak – Aoi being a fantastic member of the class
Beech – Harriet Q for fantastic effort in maths
Chestnut – Brooke for great perseverance in maths
Sycamore – Bethany for showing perseverance with sewing
Bonfire

Congratulations, well done and thank you to the Ghasa Team and associated volunteers for organising such a fabulous event for us last Saturday. It was a brilliant night with terrific fireworks and it was lovely to see so many of you there enjoying the spectacle. Once again, thank you to Ghasa and all involved.

Stay and Play
It was great to see Ash Class parents in class on Monday morning learning alongside their children – same again next week.

Remembrance

We had our Remembrance Assembly on Monday morning. This year it was written and led by a group of Year 6 pupils with a backdrop of super artwork from Sycamore. I felt the children did really well and it was a memorable and moving assembly – well done.
Chestnut Assembly

Well done to Chestnut pupils for their Space assembly on Thursday. We all enjoyed listening to and seeing their learning – thank you for coming, it is always lovely to see so many of you here in the hall.

Children In Need

Children and staff looked great wearing spotty accessories today to support Pudsey – thank you for your support. 

Next Week
Monday 19th – Stay and Play in Ash Class



Egyptian Visitor in Beech Class

Wednesday 21st – Sycamore Class Assembly at 2.30 pm 

Have a lovely weekend.
Paddy Macey.

